
many another undertaking, it was hard 
to get it started again.

I should have recorded that the logs 
only were gotten out in 1901. The 
foundation was not laid until November 
6th, 1903, and then by Mr. Marsh and 
Mr. Washburn, a Mission helper at that 
time. They had laid the foundation 
logs and the walls were built up four 
logs high. Work was not resumed until 
April 15th, 1905. At this time the 
Indian men began to saw the boards 
for the churchy

July, 1905, saw another effort made. 
They completed the walls this time. No 
record is left of the putting on of the roof, 
but I doubt not this was done by Mr. 
Marsh and the Mission helpers without 
the assistance of the Indians. The Mis­
sion Journal has an entry showing work 
was recommenced on the church on 
June 5th, 1906, but other details are 
lacking. June 6th records eight men 
at work on the church. This may 
refer to the putting in of the windows 
or the roofing. June 14th, still working 
on the church. Indians helping.

The writer came to the Mission in 
the fall of 1907. In the spring of 1908 
the walls of the church were plastered 
with lime and sand by Mr. Jones, a
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